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May 26, 2022
Greetings Whitefish Bay School Community,

At the Wednesday, May 25th School Board Meeting, the Board voted to update the previous Masking
Guidelines for our District schools.

Masks will be optional in schools through June 30, 2022.
When large, indoor events take place, the Administration has the discretion to require masks.

What should I expect for end-of-the-year activities?
As of today, Thursday, May 26th, masks are optional in all district schools, aside from large indoor gatherings.

When large indoor events occur, administration will consider school positivity rates and the Milwaukee
County Community Level when making decisions about masking requirements. Staff will communicate
expectations for masking prior to the event, and signage will be present to indicate when masks are required

at events.

The District will continue to track school positivity rates, and update the Milwaukee County Community
Level on the COVID-19 Dashboard.

For additional information related to COVID-19, please visit our COVID-19 Dashboard. If you have specific
questions related to your student, please reach out to the District COVID-19 Hotline at 414-963-38063.

We thank you for your continued flexibility as we prioritize our collective commitment to keep students safe
and in schools for the 2021-22 school year.
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